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Doing As Eagles Do May 10th, 2024

Dear Parents,

Happy Friday! We had another amazing week in the classroom. The
students have been working very hard!

This week the students completed our final I-Ready Reading Diag-
nostic. Students also completed their informational writing unit. Further-
more, we completed the first half of our SBA prep.

The SBA is next week! The English Language Arts (ELA) portions of
the assessment are scheduled for Thursday, May 16th, and Friday, May
17th. To help our students perform their best, we kindly ask that you pro-
vide them with nutritious snacks and a water bottle on these testing days.
By offering healthy snacks and hydration, we support our students in main-
taining their focus and energy levels throughout the testing sessions.

| hope you all enjoy a wonderful weekend! Please let me know if you
have any questions.

Thanks so much,
Peter Besbeas
besbeasp@issaquah.wednet.edu

e Gt Iils

Important Dates

May 16th-17th SBA Testing
May 20th-21st




